
From: Annear, Andrew R (DFW)
To: Meng, Sam (ECY); Johnson, Brian (ECY)
Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW)
Subject: ECY comment on DNS 23-007
Date: Friday, February 10, 2023 9:51:05 AM

Thank you for your comments on the Edwards grass carp project. WDFW is recommending approval
for the applicant to stock a small number of triploid (sterile) grass carp (Ctenopharyngodon idella)
into an existing private pond. No construction or other disturbances will take place associated with
this permit and no effect on the water quality of any discharge to state waters is anticipated.
 
Please let me know if you have any additional comments or questions.
 
Andrew Annear
 
Region 5 Area Fish Biologist
Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife

5525 S. 11th St.
Ridgefield, WA 98642
Cell: (360) 338-2537
Office: (360) 906-6747
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